
Join Buncombe County’s Environmental Educators on May 15 from
3:30-4:30 p.m. at Charles D. Owen Park (875 Warren Wilson Road)
for an adventure! Participants will learn how to navigate the web-
based platform, ecoEXPLORE while searching the park for
amphibians and reptiles. This initiative by the NC Arboretum
includes a different challenge each session, which will keep
children engaged in learning about nature year-round while also
contributing to citizen science. This spring’s theme is herpetology,
the study of reptiles and amphibians. 

ECOEXPLORE: 
May 15 | 3:30-4:30 p.m. | Charles D. Owen Park
FAMILY HERPETOLOGY DAY
Explore the shores and woods of Charles D. Owen Park 
(875 Warren Wilson Road) for a variety of scaly and slimy friends!

In the event of inclement weather, please contact
environmental.educators@buncombecounty.org
to learn if the program will still take place.


